
,-

November 2, 1988 

Reverend Monsi,gnor Daniel F. Hoye 
General secretary 
National, Conference of' Catholic ,B'ishops 
1312 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 

Dear Monsignor Hoye: 

r.:-
~.- . 

Many thanks for your letter of October -28, 1988 regard­
ing copies of-letters that' you have been receiving con­
cerning Father Peadar Brennan, who was stationed at st. 
Francis of Assisi ,Parish in La' Quinta. ' 

We are 'responding to the letters from here and' I am 
sorry that you had to be burdened with copies being 
sent-to you. 

Looking forward to seeing you in a few days at the Na-' 
, tional Meeting, I am . -

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

7.~1g1~ 
Most Reverend Phillip F. Straling 
Bishop, Diocese cif San Bernardino 
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